& sk, 2

(eeburnm +u |
Tlo-N8a *‘ =

"

e (CF GM\.LM"Q\

ROCHESTER GAS AND ELECTRIC CORPORATION « 89 EAST AVENUE ROCHESTER, NY 14649

Februery 11, 1982

Mr. Richard DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enfercement
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D, C. 20555

Subject: R. E. Ginna Steam Generator Tube Rupture Communications
Dockel No. 50-244

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

Pachester Gas and Electric personnel have been reviewing all
available 'ogs and communications to ensure an accurate evaluation of
the ever & surrounding the steam generator tube rupture that cccurred
on January 25, 1982.

~To ensure a8 high degree of accuracy, we respectfully request
that a transcript of all information provided by or to Ginna §iation per-
sonnel on the January 25, 1982 Incident, be forwarded to Mr. Bruce A
Snow, Ginna Station Superintendent,

We appreciate your cooperaticn in assisting us In our event
avaluation.

Very truly yours,

7
joiin E. Maier

TN 21982
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